West Salem Business Association

Regular Meeting
October 12, 2022

Meeting called to order at 12:00 Noon by President Stephen Cohen. After introductions and
an excellent buffet lunch, guest speaker Morgan Quackenbush from the West Salem DECA
and Ellyn Hailey of Coulee Health shared information with the membership.

Minutes
Motion by Steve Berg, seconded by Ashley Giese to approve the minutes of the September
regular Board meeting as presented. Motion approved by voice vote.

Treasurer's Report

The month ending September 30, 2022, Treasurer's report was reviewed, noting the
Association has a general bank balance of $13,162.03. Expenses include the golf outing,
website membership works fee, and reimbursements for West Salem Bucks.

Motion by Teresa Delong, seconded by Ashley Giese to approve the Treasurer's report as
presented. Motion approved by voice vote.

Association Business
President Cohen announced many upcoming events in the West Salem area, and he
encouraged event organizers to post events on the Explore La Crosse website. Dave Hundt
announced the West Salem Cares Foundation is ready to donate funds to people who are
having medical and financial issues. Future fundraising events are being scheduled to help
fund the Foundation.

Scholarships
Motion by Rick Wilson, seconded by Steve Berg to donate an additional $500 to each of the

area high school scholarships. Motion unanimously approved by voice vote.

Motion by Glen Danielson, seconded by Jodie Curtis to adjourn the meeting at 1:00 p.m.
Motion approved by voice vote.

Teresa L. DelLong, Secretary/Director



